ENZO'S RESTAURANT NIGHT TO BENEFIT GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL PTO

Wednesday, December 2, 11am-8pm

25% OF SALES GO BACK TO GMS PTO

TELL YOUR FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS!

-When ordering by phone please mention fundraiser

-When ordering online please write "Gurrie" in the MEMO section

www.enzospizzacountryside.com 5396 South La Grange Rd, Countryside 708-354-1600







Gurrie Middle School 2021 Graduation Tees

You can now purchase your items online in 3 easy steps:

- Scan the QR code or go online to https://gms21grad.itemorder.com
 Choose your items and add them to your cart
 Securely checkout with your credit card

Online Store Deadline: Thursday January 14th, 2021 (11:59pm CST)

Gildan Softstyle T-Shirt



\$12.00



Questions? Ken Hall 6304506175 kenhall@tpsteamgear.com http://tpsteamgear.com/

GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL

Mr. Ed Hood, Principal

1001 South Spring Avenue LaGrange, IL 60525-2798 (708) 482-2720 www.d105.net

Gurrie Middle School: Empowering students to make a difference in our world by assisting them to be self-directed, passionate, lifelong learners.

November 18, 2020
Dear Eighth Grade Parents:
As has been the tradition at Gurrie, graduates will wear royal blue gowns with medallions on gold ribbons around their necks. Families will purchase the gown and medallion. Please check the statement below that applies to you.
I am enclosing the \$26.00 purchase fee at this time.
I will pay the \$26.00 purchase fee by February 1.
I would like to discuss a payment plan with Mr. Hood or my child's advisor.
Signature Date
Student's Name
We are sending this home now so that families may budget and plan according to their circumstances.
Please make checks out to LaGrange School District 105.
Sincerely,
Ed Hood Principal
Rev. 10/30/2020